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Office of the President

November 13, 1995

Mr. Harvey Goodman
Goodman, Gable and Gould
133 Rollins Avenue, Suite 1
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Harvey:

Now that we have reached a settlement with our insurance company,
we wish to thank you for your most generous and competent services on our
behalf. We are indebted to you.

Your study of our situation vis-à-vis the school’s insurance policy gave
us a sense of confidence and steadfast determination to do whatever was
necessary to reach an equitable settlement.

There is no doubt in our minds that you bring to any insurance
settlement a high level of expertise in understanding all aspects of an
insurance policy and its sometimes hidden agenda. This skill, when
complemented by an ability to translate policy terms into a language which
is understandable to those not so well-versed in the intricacies of insurance
policies, proved invaluable to us.

Georgetown Visitation underwent an extraordinary loss when its main
academic building was totally destroyed by fire and its aftermath. Your ability
to assess the scope of the loss as well as to determine our rights in asserting
our claim made a huge difference in our dealings with the insurance company.
For this we shall be eternally grateful. Please feel free to call upon us to
recommend your services to any future client. We are a most satisfied
customer!

Gratefully,

Sister Mary Berchmans Hannan
President


